

# Tauranga Airsoft Club Agenda

## Committee Meeting Agenda



Date: 08/04/2024 Started 7.30pm Ended

Attendees: Luke, Hayden, Doug, Justin, Crystal, Hamish, Adam

Apologies:

Previous March Agenda Items recap

- President recap of previous meeting (notes to be detailed below)

Container for Admin – to be discussed later

First Aid Kit check which has been done – all achieved

Nationals update – no costing until end of April so update next Month

Airsoft Trader – this has been sold and a handover is currently taking place (funds still in paypal which being sorted)

Hire gear – private game on the weekend and there were no issues at all with anything (guns or batteries)

Patches – previous contact for more Club Patches has been made and more is being ordered with change to color for TAC which will be offered/handed out to members who have been with the club for over 3 years

ANZAC Night game (Members Only) – 5pm til late -- feel around club was to late to organise for a

Wednesday so look to move to delayed game for the Saturday with delayed open game on the Sunday.

Saturday night game RSVP cut off on Saturday 20<sup>th</sup> April with min requirement of 15 peeps, Field free to be pre-paid and no bb sales (standard field fee of \$10)

April Agenda Items

1. Hamish -- Patches
  - This was covered in the discussion earlier (under March recap)
2. Doug -- Bank accounts and drive access. Been a couple of months so need to detail to have this sorted
  - Non-committee members being removed from shared drive who do not need access (work in progress)
  - Westpac Account – changes need to be made to have this corrected (there are 3 which need to be removed and 1 added) Club Treasurer to sort this out and come back to us
3. Luke -- Lightroom
  - Lightroom is a photo editing software (\$17 per month), yearly payment approved through the club and can be reviewed on a yearly basis
4. Hayden -- admin building (container instead of garden shed) details sent through in chat to be discussed and decision hopefully made
  - Lead on prices for Container instead of a Garden Shed. Container would be more secure for hireguns etc at the club

# Tauranga Airsoft Club Agenda

## Committee Meeting Agenda



- More ability to have everything in one place with Admin and Hire's
- 5. Justin -- nationals announcement to membership base each year
- Member mentioned Nationals and wasn't aware of it – announcements being made sooner and a little more often to ensure no one misses out on events
- Advise the members with a Facebook post of the date for the next meeting, to give the ability for other members to attend
- Team balancing – some have mentioned the unfairness with CQB with Nats team etc  
Things have been tried to sort out the issues to remove complaints (give the option to those at the start to split to have them feel comfortable CQB and Speed CQB/Faster Game with Nats Boys)
- General Games for Nats tend to be Team Death Match, Domination, Rush and Marksmanship
- Clear briefing's at the start with all present and reminder that if there is issue raise at the time
- 6. Account filing – need to resubmit this and have these approved for the AGM (our end of year as non-profit is June)
- 7. Road is being done at the moment – request for details from Bill for us to contact contractor about getting from road to carpark.
- 8. Working Bee – approval for working bee this weekend to include a little digger/excavator for field work
- 9. For the first in months, we have full attendance for the meeting – thanks Adam 😊
- ii.

### MAY MEETING FOLLOW UP'S:

1. Admin Container – final prices and approval for this to go ahead
2. Nationals Update – should have more details with prices etc to discuss
3. Update/process on account authority changes